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Full Name - Violet Hemmens 
Email -  
Phone -  
Phone Type - [Deprecated] 
Address -  
Comments - Comments - [Registration Number: Not Supplied] [  After 
reading Miranda Devine’s article in the Sunday Telegraph 29/7/18 I am concerned that AHPRA is 
overstepping it’s disciplinary powers and intruding on an individuals right to freedom of speech. 
AHPRA should not be allowed to censor or intimidate any health professional who expresses an 
opinion different from what is considered to be politically correct. Freedom of health 
professionals to question trends or changes in health practices is necessary not just in the name 
of free speech but in health advancement. 
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